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On behalf of my office, I want to
extend my deepest gratitude to Luke

Strominger for his many years of
dedicated service. Luke has been an

integral part of our team, and his
hard work, professionalism, and

commitment to serving our
community have left a lasting mark.
While we are excited to see all that

he will accomplish in his next
endeavors, we will truly miss him in

our office. Luke, thank you for
everything—you will always have
our admiration and best wishes for

the future.

Sincerely,

Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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